
Carlos F. Diaz, Ed.D, Professor Emeritus:  
 
I was selected by KPH College to provide professional advice in teacher and other professional 
preparation to better serve the increasing immigrant population Austria was receiving at the 
time from Eastern Europe and the Middle East.  
 
Major activities included lectures to undergraduate and graduate students at KPH College and 
the University of Vienna. I also consulted with faculty regarding curriculum changes to better 
meet the needs of the changing population. Finally, I submitted and analysis of KPH College 
practices and curriculum to the KPH administration and sent a copy to the Fulbright office in 
Washington D.C. 
 
 


